Dearest Neighbors,

This letter is to inform you that we are planning on replacing our garage this fall. The current
garage is beyond repair, so we will be demolishing and rebuilding from the ground up. The new
structure will occupy the same footprint and will be safer and better looking.

Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any concerns or questions.
Thanks!

Tim & Kate Atkinson

24 Hartley St

347.421.1361
timothydatkinson@gmail.com



